
Leonard and E.E. Knight

Halloween Information

In our efforts to continue avoiding the congregation of large groups
within our buildings, while still enjoying the festivities of Halloween, the
elementary schools will be continuing the tradition of our outside
Halloween parades, weather permitting on Friday, October 29th.
Parade routes and times will be shared by your classroom teachers.
In the case of inclement weather, communication will be sent to
parents.  Students may wear their costume to school that day.  Face
Paint and masks that cover the entire face will not be permitted.
Please keep in mind when sending students in their costumes, that
students will be participating in P.E. and recess just as in a regular
school day.  Parties will be held within the classroom with only
students in attendance.  As the number of cases and quarantines
evolve, we are going to continue to be cautious with the number of
people gathering within our buildings for large events during the
school day.

Thank You!


